
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
Year 1: Dahl 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 

30th June 2023 

 

Sports Day Results! 
 

1st place - Ruby red with 1365 points 

 

2nd place - Amber yellow with 1325 

points 

 

3rd place - Saphire blue with 1315 

points 

 

4th place - Emerald green with 1305 

points 

 

 

 
 

Reminders 
 

Tues 04.07.23 
Yr2 Forest School 
Please ensure your 
child wears suitable 
clothing for the 
weather including 
sunscreen and a hat. 

 
Wed 05.07.23 
Bikeability Yr 5 / 6  
For pupils who have 
elected to take part. 
Please ensure you 
bring your own bike to 
school. 

 
Yr1 Forest School 
Please ensure your 
child wears suitable 
clothing for the 
weather including 
sunscreen and a hat. 

 
Thurs 06.07.23 
Yr 6 transition day 
at secondary 
schools (and 07.07) 
For pupils attending 
SKA and other 
settings holding 
transition on that day. 
Drop off and pick up 
to be at the new 
secondary setting not 
TGA. 
 

Bikeability Yr 5 / 6 
As above 
 
Friday 07.07.23 
09.05 Celebration 
Assembly: For 

selected parents 
notified by text. 

 
Year 5 Space 
Workshop: Please 

ensure forms are 
returned to school 
 

Vocabulary Day 
Please refer to letter 

Attendance: 

Overall school attendance this week is 
88.3%.  

Congratulations to Year 4 Snicket who 
are the attendance winners this week 

with 91.6%. As this is below 98%, there 
will be no own clothes day next week. 

Safeguarding: 

If you are concerned about the safety 

or wellbeing of a child please contact 

the NSPCC on their helpline: 0808 

800 5000 

or email help@nspcc.org.uk  

If you believe that a child is in 

immediate danger call 999. Our 

school safeguarding leaders can be 

contacted by emailing 

stillman@templegroveacademy.com 

or telephoning 07835946414 / 

07943276854 

 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Thank you for attending Sports Day – it was delightful to see so many parents / carers cheering on the 

children. The results are given below and we will be celebrating this with the children in Friday’s 

Celebration assembly. Well done to everyone. 

Thank you also for the effort which went into International Day in terms of costumes and food prepared 

for pupils to sample in school – the children thoroughly enjoyed the day and the range of costumes on 

show was fantastic. We will certainly aim to repeat the day next year. 

The online safety poster this week relates to ‘AI Virtual Friends’ – a practice whereby artificial 

intelligence apps and platforms are used to generate messages which appear to use natural language 

but aren’t from a real person known to the individual. We hope you continue to find these updates 

useful. 

Please check back next week for a full list of Stars of the Week from this week, as well as next, as we 

were unable to award certificates in the usual way due to hall usage and other events taking place. 

Lastly, Mrs Buckingham has secured a new teaching role for September 2023 and will be moving on 

from TGA. We would like to thank her for all her hard work and wish her well for the future. 

Best wishes, The Senior Leadership Team 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information about our 
school, use our QR code to link to the 
website at any time. 

tel:08088005000
tel:08088005000
mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk
mailto:stillman@templegroveacademy.com


 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 
                    

Year 1: Dahl 
 

Creating a universe in a bottle delighted the children. They added stars, spheres and 

tiny balls that grow.  A sprinkling of glitter was mixed in and their universes sparkled 

and spun.  It was a time of wonderful vocabulary enhancement. Dahl class used 

various equipment to create craters and crevices in their moons.  They can’t wait to 

paint them and bring them home. 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 2: Anthony & Browne 

During this International day, Browne Class had the most amazing day. Children 

learnt all about a range of different countries including India, Italy, China, Japan, 

Poland, Spain and South Africa. We participated in a wide selection of activities 

allowing us to gain an insight into other countries traditions, cuisine and values. Well 

done! 

                     

                                                                                                  

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 3: Walliams 

Year 3 enjoyed the fine weather outside in Forest School this week. They tended to 

the garden and fried some homemade doughnuts. They also took part in a very 

active History of Transport workshop.  They journeyed through time and explored the 

developments that have shaped our transport today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 4: Snicket 

Year 4 have been learning how to talk about what they're wearing, in French 

lessons. They produced some wonderful labelled examples. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 5: Blake 

Last week, Year 5 took part in an exciting art project run by Trinity Creative 

Engagement. The children were asked to produce a portrait of someone elderly who 

they respect using oil pastels. The finished pieces will be displayed at the site of a 

new retirement village that is being built in the centre of Tunbridge Wells, alongside 

work from various other schools taking part in the project. The children should be 

really proud of their portraits and should keep a lookout for them if they are out and 

about in Tunbridge Wells! 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 6: Shakespeare 

Another busy week! Year 6 engaged thoughtfully in two secondary transition 

workshops. One was led by our emotional well-being team and focused upon our 

feelings around moving up. The second was led by two members of the local police 

team and focused on keeping safe. Year 6 are certainly starting to feel more 

prepared for September! We also enjoyed sports day, forest school and international 

day! 

  



 
 
 
 
 

International Day 

Year 3 enjoyed International 

Day very much. Here are some 

of them with their names 

written in Katakana. 

 

As part of International Day we celebrated South 

Africa by learning a gum boot dance and eating 

South African crisps.  The children were enthralled.  

Paisley dressed in South African clothing. 

 

 

 

Staff were thrilled to see the range of 

costumes and inventiveness on 

display – here are Mario and Luigi 

representing Italy of course! 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Smoothie Bike Day! 

You will have received an email to let you know about an exciting end-of-term event 

we have arranged for all pupils. Everyone will have the chance to pedal a ‘smoothie 

bike’ and sample some delicious (and healthy!) smoothies. Please refer to the recent 

email sent to you about this as it contains some important information about allergies 

and notifying us if your child cannot take part for any reason.  

You can find out more by visiting: http://www.thesmoothiebikecompany.co.uk/  

We are able to provide this due to the kind generosity of 

Sarah’s Little Stars who are an Ofsted Outstanding 

Nursery, based on the grounds of Temple Grove (Greggs 

Wood Road side). Sarah’s Little Stars have provided a 

donation towards the event as a kind gesture of thanks to 

everyone in the Temple Grove Academy community for 

supporting and helping their business grow over the last 

year. If you would like to know more about Sarah’s Little Stars, please visit: 

https://www.sarahslittlestars.co.uk/  

http://www.thesmoothiebikecompany.co.uk/
https://www.sarahslittlestars.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Sun Safety – advice for families & schools 
 

Please go to https://soltansunready.com/for-families for advice and guidance about 

sun safety. Pupils should attend school with a sun hat, sunglasses, sunscreen and a 

refillable water bottle. 

https://soltansunready.com/for-families


 
 
 
 
 

 


